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  As we embark on a new year the babies of Yellow 2 are going and 

growing by leaps and bounds!  If there is a new skill you and your baby 

have begun working on over the holidays that you would like us to work 

on, please let us know. We are here to partner with you in helping your 

baby’s development advance. 

 

 We are going to be putting together family collages to display 

around our room.  With that in mind, if each of our families would bring 

in at least one or two pictures they would like to share with everyone 

we will begin this project. 

 

 It is exciting to begin a new year and we look forward to 

partnering with you to fill your precious child’s day with all the 

nurturing love and exciting development possible!   

Thank you for allowing us to serve you! 

Laurie, Lacee, and Zjoli 

 

 


